
�  

EVAMERE ELEMENTARY PTO PRESENTS 
OUR 2020 FALL FUNDRAISER! 

�  

Wednesday(Blue) and Thursday(White), October 15/16, 2020 
DURING THE SCHOOL DAY 

At Evamere School 

❖ Students will walk around the school as a class for 30 minutes at a set time 
during the day.  

❖ Virtual Learners please walk for 30 minutes around your neighborhood. We 
would love for you to post pictures to Twitter #VLWalkathonEvamere 

❖ We are asking for a $20 in donation, but any amount is appreciated. 
❖ Prizes will be drawn for those participating in the walk. 
❖ All donations support PTO’s child-focused activities at Evamere, including: Movie 

Night, Snuggle Up & Read, Right to Read Week, spring and fall teacher grants, 
and more!  

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!  

❖ To donate, please fill out this form and send it in an envelope to your child’s 
classroom, along with cash or checks payable to Hudson PTO. Please mark the 
envelope with your child’s name and teacher/room number. 

❖ Donations can also be made online at hudsonpto.org. 
❖ Donation deadline is Friday, October 17, 2020. 
❖ Questions? Contact: Rebecca Donauer at radonauer@gmail.com 

Evamere Walkathon – October 15/16, 2020 
Please include this form, and your donation(s), in an envelope marked with  

your child’s name and teacher/room number. 

Student Name:       Teacher:       
Donation Amount Enclosed:  $  


